
Wildcat Pee-Wee Cheer 

 
Dear Parents: 

 

It is that time of year again for Pee-Wee Cheerleading!  Participation in the cheer camp 

is $30.00 per participant.  Price includes:  camp practices, a participant t-shirt, and an 

award.  All registration forms and money are due before or on Tuesday, January 7th.  

Please make checks payable to Whiteoak Athletic Boosters.  You can send the form 

and money in an envelope with your child and I will collect these items from their 

teachers.   

 

Pee-Wee camp will be on Wednesday, January 15th, and Thursday, January 16th from 

4:00-6:00 at Whiteoak High School.  Cheerleaders may ride the bus from the 

elementary school to the high school if proper consent is sent in.  The cheerleaders will 

perform between the JV and Varsity basketball games on Friday, January 17th.  Game 

time is 6:00 p.m.  Cheerleaders need to arrive by 6:30 p.m. (halftime of the JV game).   

 

All forms must be completed before your child can participate in Pee-Wee camp.  I look 

forward to seeing your little Wildcat Cheerleader at Whiteoak High School on 

Wednesday, January 15th.   

 

Go Wildcats! 

 

Ashton Sutter 

 

Whiteoak High School Cheer Coach 

 

 


